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December 20, 1950

Mr. S. R. Morss,
Route # 3,
Bradford, Mass.,

Dear Sir:

This is to certify that your reception report of December
15, 1950 has been received and verified by a check of our
program logue for that morning.

We are glad to get your report, and hope that you will give
us another listen sometime.

A Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you and Yours.

Sincerely Yours,

L}

CEW/w C. E, Wilson, Mgr.



